
 

 

Temporary Expansion of the Maximum Days’ Supply for Multiple 

Drugs in Single-Dose Containers 

Updated 12/8/2020 

To address patient access to medication during the COVID-19 outbreak, the Ohio Board of 

Pharmacy has adopted the following guidance allowing for the temporary expansion of the 

authorized maximum days’ supply permitted under rules 4729-9-23 and 4729:5-5-18 of the 

Administrative Code from 31 days to 60 days.   

This guidance shall remain in effect until rescinded by the Board.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://codes.ohio.gov/oac/4729-9-23
http://codes.ohio.gov/oac/4729-9-23
http://codes.ohio.gov/oac/4729:5-5-18v1
http://codes.ohio.gov/oac/4729:5-5-18v1

